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Amazon Wish List …. Books! The best gift you can give. 

 

 

 

Please help us enhance our School Library 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Like many local organisations we have been impacted by the pandemic and fundraising activities that would 

usually be planned by our super CCPA have not been able to take place. As we look forward to celebrating World 

Book Day on the 4th March we wondered if any of our families would be able to help improve and update our 

selection of books. We have purchased online reading scheme books from our school budget as so many get lost 

moving between home and school and we need to quarantine books when they are returned to school for safety. 

This will help all pupils to have access and regularly change reading books electronically to share with families, 

but we don’t want them to miss out on the joy of curling up with a good book and becoming lost in an adventure! 

We would like to fill every classroom at Christ Church CE Primary School with beautiful books as they are the 

foundations of our curriculum: stories that inspire and engage; books that promote the social and emotional 

well-being that underpins everything we do at Christ Church; books that improve the diversity of our library; 

stories that gives us role-models to aspire to and guide us to make better choices for our world.  

 

We have created a wish-list filled with the most amazing books around; we are asking for help to build our 

library and shape our children’s minds. If you are able to support us, please choose a book (or books!!) that is 

close to your heart from one of the links below. Furthermore, if you are able to share the link far and wide, we 

would be eternally grateful. If you choose to leave a 'gift note', it will be placed in the front of the book.  

 
FS2 - https://amzn.eu/bACEDcB                                    Year 1 - https://amzn.eu/e3vasMR 
 
Year2 - https://amzn.eu/a7EfEAX    Year 3 - https://amzn.eu/9cagFUA 
 
Year 4 - https://amzn.eu/hFq57VS    Year 5 - https://amzn.eu/4r4vQm2 
 
Year 6 - https://amzn.eu/aKSGZ64     

 

Please don’t feel under any obligation as we know many have been financially effected by lockdown, but if you 

are in a position to support us we would be very grateful and you will benefit many children in their reading 

journey. Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Miss Cooper & Mrs Donelan 
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